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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 
 
FROM:  Chair, TU-K SATUK Constitutional Review Committee 
 
TO:  The Student Fraternity 
 
DATE:   21st February, 2024 
 
REF:   TUK/DoS/ REVIEW OF SATUK CONST./2024/Vol. 1 
 
SUBJECT:  PARTICIPATION IN THE REVIEW OF THE DRAFT SATUK CONSTITUTION 
 

In accordance with the dictates of the Kenya Constitution, 2010, all bona fide students of the 

Technical University of Kenya are hereby invited to participate in the review of the Draft SATUK 

Constitution between Wednesday 21st February, 2024 and 27th Tuesday, 2024.  

 

Kindly take note of the following: - 

 

(i)  The Draft SATUK Constitution 2024 will be posted to your portals by close of day today;  

(ii)  There is an accompanying format guiding you on how to provide your feedback; 

(iii) Kindly suggest one amendment in a particular article of the draft constitution at a time. 

 

All students are encouraged to actively participate in the review of the Draft SATUK Constitution by 

providing timely feedback to help us improve the document.   

 
 
 

Prof. Tom Kwanya, Ph.D. 
PROFESSOR OF KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT  
CHAIRMAN, TU-K SATUK CONSTITUTIONAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 
Copy to: Vice Chancellor 
  Dean of Students 
  SATUK Council 
 


